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Special Education 

SPR and I file reviews have been completed the SPED Team worked on them as 

a team and completed the 9 Files on 2/3/2017. 

Our K-5 behavior classroom opened for business on 1/31/2017.  This is a 

classroom that is for SPED students only and have to be placed in there by the 

IEP team.  This will help support these students in getting their behavior and 

academic needs met.  This is a great move for Sheridan School District. 

 

English Language Learners 

  Currently we have 16 students identified as ELL. 

ELL State Report #1 is done and turned in for the 2016-17 school year. 

 

AVID- Advancement via Individual Determination 

AVID tutors that have not been trained are signed up to be trained on February 

18th at Western Oregon University. 

Terra Boyko, the Oregon AVID Director visited on January 18th.  We received 

some great feedback from her on ways to continually improve the AVID 

program.  She was definitely impressed with the High School’s college look and 

swag that was evident all over the building. 


